
     

 

 

December 2019 Newsletter 

 

Dear Parents, 

Winter has certainly descended upon us now and students, for the most part, are looking 

particularly smart in their winter uniforms. Photographs were taken in PYP, MYP, American and 

DP last week so there has been a campaign on uniform compliance which will continue in the 

New Year. 

We want our students to be proud of themselves and their school. We expect all students from 

Foundation to DP1 to present themselves in a way that reflects our high expectations. 

Our ‘Keeping Egypt Warm’ campaign has been well supported by the American section 

community & DP students. We are still taking contributions of 

children’s clothing so please continue to send new and good 

quality(to be handed in MYP Reception), used items to school 

this week so that we may work with the Egyptian Clothes Bank 

and ensure that Children in Egypt’s poor communities have a set 

of warm clothes to wear this winter. They are also working on 

blankets campaign for the surrounding community. Fundraising 

plans will be announced during morning Assemblies. 

This week will conclude a busy first term. For some students this will mean a well-deserve d 

break, for others this will signify the commencement of concerted study time prior to important, 

upcoming midyear examinations. For all, it should mean a chance to change routine, enjoy time 

with family, welcome in a new decade and prepare for an even busier second term. 

Thursday 19 December 2019: LAST DAY OF TERM ONE 

Sunday 12 January 2020: FIRST DAY OF TERM TWO 

The annual tradition of our last day of Term One generates changes to the usual daily routine 

which are important to note. On Thursday 19 December 2019 the day will end earlier than usual, 

and will come to school dressed in Red. All Students will depart from school at 12.00 pm  

NVIS winter camps announcements have been sent for students who are interested to join. 

More detail are sent in Students communication channels .DON’T Miss the registration date. 

3rd Instalment FEE PAYMENT: All parents have received a letter reminding them of the 

importance of settling second instalment fee payments before this term draws to a close. It is 

timely formed to remind you of this obligation once again. 

Let me take this opportunity to wish you all a warm and wonderful winter break. We look 

forward to welcoming everyone back for the commencement of Term Two on Sunday 12th of 

January 2020. 

                                                                                                                          Yours faithfully, 

NVIS Administration 


